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Voting by mail is crucially important to allow as much voter participation as possible. 

Requiring people to dedicate a substantial amount of time on a specific day for voting 

when many have work and other obligations only serves to reduce voter participation. 

This proposal is antithetical to the principles of democracy and letting the voice of the 

people be heard. 


